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SCHOOL OF MINERAL INDUSTRIES
STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA

DEPARTMENT OF
PETROLEUM AND NATURAL GAS ENGINEERING

Dec. 19, 1935.

Dr. K. 3. Stenzel,

Bureau of Tconomic Geology,
iniversity of Texas,
Augtin, Texas.

Dear Dr. 3tenzel:

iilerry Christmas, and what not!

Well, after all these many years I see that
vour aturia paper finally appeared. Was that the paper they
had for tvo years znd ¢éidn't even say it had been received?
It s«ems a little unfortunate that :iiller also revised the
genus Aturia in the same issue. Do the revisions overlap or
conflict in any way? I didn't know anything about the genus
and naven't been able to find time to study the papers very
much .

Dr. Landsberg, who teach:s eophysics here,
ané dr. Fuchs in Fuel Tecchnology both got their training in
Germany, 80 I'm getting some of the new German stamp issues,
as well as getting acquainted with some fine fellows. Perhaps
that should have bzsen written in the reverse order.

Where is George Harris? I haven't heard from
nim since last summer.

Ruth is tr-king some courses in music education
and is kept pretty busv, but she seems happy, so why should I
worry about how hard she works? Ruth is hurrying me. She wants
to go, so I'll have to finish this up. I'll write again when
I have more time.

ﬁ%ncerely‘yours’

o

Ralph H. King:f )






